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Acknowledging that the natural environment has no boundaries, Ministers and 
other representatives from the UK family of small islands met during the Wilder 
Islands conservation conference hosted by Alderney, and agreed the Blue Island 
Charter.  The Charter provides a statement of principle on a number of initiatives 
previously discussed by the UK Overseas Territories and Crown Dependencies 
Environment Ministers Council as well as other islands. These stressed working 
together on common issues which we all face.  
 
Some key issues which the UK family of territories intend to pursue include 
moving towards a ban on single use plastics and, in general, controlling the 
impact of the Island’s activities upon the terrestrial and marine environment. 
Crucially, this would be facilitated by supporting each other through open 
communication and education. 
 
The various territories are also actively exploring the possibility of creating a joint 
biodiversity fund to support inter-island work. This fund would also be open to 
contributions from other parties, including governmental, corporate and private 
sources. 
 
This charter demonstrates the will and intent of islands to work together for the 
benefit of all, to safeguard the environment and promote active collaboration on 
matters such as climate change. It portrays a level of commitment in promoting 
environmental governance in a manner rarely seen on a global scale.   


